Headteacher: Mrs JL Botham Med NPQH



Sutton on the Forest Church of England Voluntary Controlled Primary School Main Street

Sutton on the Forest York YO61 1DW

Tel No: (01347) 810230 Fax No: (01347) 811528 E mail: admin@sutton-on-the-forest.n-yorks.sch.uk Web: www. sutton-on-the-forest.n-yorks.sch.uk



To create a school where we all:

Go further than we thought!

run faster than we hoped!

reach higher than we dreamed!

to become the people God meant us to belling

Dated: 22nd April 2016 Dear Parents & Pupils,

Here is newsletter number 26 for this academic year;

1.	Clubs
2.	Photographs
3.	Fun Run
4.	Forbidden Corner
5.	R/Y1 Lunch
9.	Before and After school club
10.	Pupil of the week

- 1. School clubs will start next week (week commencing 25th April). We will inform all parents of clubs that are oversubscribed by the end of today.
- 2. A reminder that if you wish to order photographs of the school teams or the school council we must have your payment by Tuesday 26^{th} April, Thank you.
- 3. The Fun Run for Years 1 and 2 is due to take place on Wednesday afternoon, 27^{th} April. We would be grateful if all children return to school on the coach following this event unless you inform Mrs. Wheeler.
- 4. The year 4,5,6 trip to 'The Forbidden Corner' is on Monday 25th April, any remaining consent forms should be delivered to the school office as a matter of urgency.
- 5. On Monday 25th April it is the Reception/Year1 parents' lunch, if you are attending, please arrive at 11.50am
- 6. We have recently had some incidents where children have been maliciously kicked. All children have been spoken to about at length regarding the matter and we have a zero tolerance of this behaviour. Letters will be sent home to the parents of any children who kick fellow pupils.
- 7. FOSS have a non-uniform day on Friday 29th April, donations to FOSS will be gratefully received.

















In support of the Friends of Chernobyl's Children

The Popular Rock/Pop Cover Band from Leeds.

"COLIN"

will be performing at

Crayke Sports Club Sat 14th May at 8pm.

Tickets £7.50

BAR FREE SNACKS RAFFLI

It will be 30 years since the Chernobyl explosion in April and the contamination is still high and affecting children's lives. Join us for a FUN NIGHT and help raise money to bring our wonderful children from Belarus back to the UK for another month of TLC.

Contact

Louise – 07872 522022 Caroline – 07879 811620 for tickets or more information



FOSS NEWS

Thank you for all the many generous donations of help and prizes for the May Ball. There are already a number of enticing auction items including; a boat fishing trip, champagne afternoon tea at Rise Hall, round of golf for 4 people, tickets for the races and plenty more. If you have any other items or offers of help you may be able to donate please let us know. We are also looking for volunteers to make desserts, as has kindly been done previously; a sign-up sheet is in the office. We would also like to loan a white gazebo if you have one we could use. Finally, over half of the tickets have been paid for, and collected, but could those who haven't paid please pay for your tickets now: we need to buy the wine and beer! Thank you.